From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan

Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 2:46 PM

To: ‘jcohen@forthepeople.com’

Subject: Public Records Act Request Response

Attachments: 2018 12 06 Itrt to J Cohen re Public Records Request.pdf

Dear Mr. Cohen,
Attached please find a letter responding to your recent Public Records Act Request.
Best Regards,

Rowan Cornell-Brown
Paralegal

State of Vermont

Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
(802) 828-5507



THOMAS J. DONOVAN, JR.

TEL: (802) 828-3171
ATTORNEY GENERAL

FAX: (802) 828-3187

JOSHUA R. DIAMOND

DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL http://www.ago.vermont.gov

WILLIAM E. GRIFFIN

CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY
GENERAL STATE OF VERMONT

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT

05609-1001

December 6, 2018

Jonathan B. Cohen, Esq.

Morgan & Morgan Complex Litigation Group
201 N. Franklin Street, 7th Floor

Tampa, FL. 33602

Via email to: icohen@forthepeople.com

Re: Public Records Request
Dear Mr. Cohen:

I write in response to your public records act request dated November 29,
2018, received December 3, 2018, in which you requested:

“ ..access to all records provided to the Office of Attorney General by or
on behalf of Facebook, Inc. regarding the Facebook data breach that
occurred on September 25, 2018 and was publicly announced on
September 28, 2018, wherein the personal information of approximately
50 million Facebook users was exposed through a flaw in Facebook’s
code. This request includes all records provided to the Office of the
Attorney General between September 1, 2018 and the present in any
format...”

We have conducted a search and have found no documents responsive to your
request.

Sincerely,
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Rowan Cornell-Brown
Paralegal
Public Protection Division





